
 
 

 

Department of the Treasury Date: 

Internal Revenue Service December 19, 2024 

Privacy, Governmental Liaison and 

Disclosure 

Employee name: 

N. Reese 

GLDS Support Services Employee ID number:  

Stop 93A 1000200419 

PO Box 621506 Telephone number:  

Atlanta, GA 30362 267-466-4444 

 Fax number: 

 David W. Collins 

DC Tax, LLC 

9301 Ocoee Street, 64 

Chattanooga, TN  37363 

855-203-7002 

 Case number:  

 2025-05211 

 Re: Pedro & Nelmarie Gonzalez 

   

Dear David W. Collins: 

 

This is a final response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request we received on 

December 17, 2024. 
 

You requested all document relating to the IRS determination that additional tax should be 

assessed to the above taxpayer for 2021. 

 

This letter confirms your agreement to withdraw your FOIA request as stated in your phone call 

with Disclosure Analyst L. Soli on December 17, 2024.  

 

We will close your request without taking any further action. 
 

If you have questions regarding the processing of your FOIA request, please contact the 

caseworker assigned to your case at the phone number listed at the top of this letter.  

 

If you are not able to resolve any concerns you may have regarding our response with the 

caseworker, you have the right to seek dispute resolution services by contacting our FOIA Public 

Liaisons at 312-292-2929. The FOIA Public Liaison is responsible for assisting in reducing 

delays, increasing transparency, and assisting in the resolution of disputes with respect to the 

FOIA.  

 

There is no provision for the FOIA Public Liaison to address non-FOIA concerns such as return 

filing and other tax-related matters or personnel matters. If you need assistance with tax-related 

issues, you may call the IRS at 800-829-1040. 

 

          Sincerely, 

  
 M. Opheikens 

 Acting Disclosure Manager 

 Disclosure Office 02 


